
Expedited Processing Request 

Request for Expedited Treatment: 

 

Lockheed Martin is requesting expedited treatment of this application in order to 

test and validate required enhancements to an existing Synthetic Aperture Radar 

(SAR) due to changes in operational requirements.  Testing of the equipment is 

required prior to integration and deployment of this system overseas by the U.S. 

Army.  Tests are scheduled to begin the week of April 25.     

 

 


